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Statement of Reasons 

 

The purpose of the Bus Stops clearway is to support the upgrade of the existing bus 
stops to a quality bus stop. This is to allow the buses to pull in and out safely and allow 
effective enforcement.  
 
 
The proposals are being pursued as part of a Section 278 agreement under the 
Highways Act 1980 and are linked to planning permission 06/2023/0830 102no. 
affordable dwellings with access from Sidgreaves Lane combined with highway and 
footway improvements.  
 
 
These proposals are being funded fully by the developer and will allow safe boarding 
and alighting of passengers allowing buses to pull in and out safely and facilitate 
effective enforcement.  


